
 

 

 
24th November 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCES 
 
Please read the following important information about Christmas Performances in school this 
year. Due to the ongoing pandemic and recent flood we have had to make changes to our 
original plans. The following information outlines the performances for each year group, please 
note at all performances we will ONLY be able to admit two adults per child in school.  
 
 

 Nursery and Reception Nativity 
 
Thursday 16th December at 9.30am. We are able to accommodate two adults ONLY per 
child for this performance. It will be in the KS1 hall and entrance to the performance will be 
via the lower car park entrance to school. 
 

 Years 1 & 2 Nativity 
 
Tuesday 14th December at 9.30am. This performance is for Year 1 parents/carers ONLY 
to watch. We are able to accommodate two adults ONLY per child for this performance. It 
will be in the KS1 hall and entrance to the performance will be via the lower car park entrance 
to school. 
 
Wednesday 15th December at 9.30am. This performance is for Year 2 parents/carers 
ONLY to watch. We are able to accommodate two adults ONLY per child for this 
performance. It will be in the KS1 hall and entrance to the performance will be via the lower 
car park entrance to school. 
 

 KS2 Christmas Performances 
 
There will be performances for parents and carers to watch from 2.45pm in the KS2 hall, 
entrance for this will be via the main car park entrance.  
 
Monday 13th December 2.45pm – this performance is for Year 3 parents/carers ONLY to 
watch. We are able to accommodate two adults ONLY per child for this performance. 
 
Tuesday 14th December 2.45pm – this performance is for Year 4 parents/carers ONLY to 
watch. We are able to accommodate two adults ONLY per child for this performance. 
 
 



 

 

 
 
Wednesday 15th December 2.45pm – this performance is for Year 5 parents/carers 
ONLY to watch. We are able to accommodate two adults ONLY per child for this 
performance. 
 
Thursday 16th December 2.45pm – this performance is for Year 6 parents/carers ONLY 
to watch. We are able to accommodate two adults ONLY per child for this performance. 
 
We hope you understand the COVID sensible amendments we have had to make to our 
original plans, we wanted to make sure the children would get the opportunity to perform to 
you all. 
 
Thank you again for your continuing support. 
 
 
 
 
Mrs G Grainger  
Headteacher  
 


